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member concerned if he were terminated under it rather than under
some other provision of the Regulations.

The Canadian Delegation spoke in favour of the Secretary-'
General's proposais, in the main, and supported these amendments.
The Vice-Chairman of the Canadian Delegation, Mr. Alcide Côté,
declared that there was no reason why public opinion should conclude
that, because a few dismissals had been found necessary, the United
Nations Secretariat was "a hotbed of intrigue". He saîd that the
Canadian Delegation was agreed that the chance of conflict between
the Secretary-General and the Administrative Tribunal should be
lessened.

The Assenibly also passed an amendment to the Statute of the
Tribunal setting an upper limit on the amount of compensation the
Tribunal could in future award and a resolution, sponsored by Canada,
which called for a review by the Assembly in 1955 of the Staff
Regulations and of the miles of interpretation used by the Secretary-
General in appiying the new amendments. This latter provision
should help to safeguard the independence and security of the


